
LAND TRUST MEETING MINUTES

MARCH 3, 2016 7:00 prn

In attendance: Nancy Cordy, David Stenmark, Brad Sellon and Terry Duffy

. New Land Solicitation Letter, presented by Brad Sellon, was reviewed and
adopted as standard procedure for future use.

. CPC Project Application
N. Cordy and D. Stenmark will further develop and then solicit advice and
input from Lisa DiBello before final review at next LT meeting (April)

. Causeway

Easement Grant ... .... After thorough reporting on the matter by D. Stenmark
and T. Duffy, the LT conclusion based on available information was.

There is a need for more independent legal and engineering advice to the
Council and the LT before the LT can consider grant of easement over/under
its property or support any construction activity on Bonnet Pt. Rd.

o A motion made by D. Stenmark and 2nd by N. Cordy to urge the BSFD to
provide more independently developed legal and engineering advice to both
the LT and the Council in order to make a more informed decision. The
motion passed 4-0. T. Dufty will report this at the next Council meeting in
April.

. Lake Rd. wafking path cfearing by Town of Narragansett agreed to follow up
with Town DPW to solicit assistance.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM


